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Oregon's vote by mail system has made Oregon a wonderful place to live because it 

allows for more citizens to vote in our elections.  

Oregon has lots of rural areas and traveling to a voting station may serve as an 

insurmountable hindrance to many. Furthermore, our older adult and disabled 

population is growing, and mail in voting helps ensure their voices are heard as well. 

The ONLY reason to eliminate mail in ballots is to make it harder for low income, 

disabled  older, and rural Oregonians to vote which is inequitable for Oregonians, 

harmful to Oregon, and a fascist step backwards. 

Oregon is a great place to live and mail in ballots are part of that greatness. 

If you remove mail in ballots,  you will be responsible for pushing Oregon towards 

fascism and away from the values that have made us such a wonderful place. 

 


